For additional information and a copy of the Tentative Five-Year Work Program, please visit our website: http://www.d2wpph.com

http://www.d2wpph.com (Information will be posted as it becomes available.)





Connect with us and stay up-to-date on projects!





Florida Department of Transportation (District Two and Florida's Turnpike Enterprise)

Invites You to Attend a Public Meeting Presenting the

Tentative Five-Year Work Program Fiscal Years 2016/2017-2020/2021

Public Hearing-Tuesday, October 6, 2015-Open House 5 p.m. to 6 p.m.

Followed by a Presentation and Public Comments
FDOT District Two Urban Office, Training Facility
2198 Edison Avenue, Jacksonville, FL

This meeting will serve as the official Public Hearing and will include a presentation of the Tentative Five-Year Work Program. Department staff will be on hand to answer questions or concerns for the following counties: Baker, Clay, Duval, Putnam, Nassau, and St. Johns.

Public Workshop-Thursday, October 8, 2015-Open House 2 p.m. to 6 p.m.

FDOT District Two Office, Madison Room 1109 S. Marion Avenue, Lake City, FL

This meeting will be conducted as an Open House. There will not be a presentation of the Tentative Five-Year Work Program. Department staff will be on hand to answer questions or concerns for the following counties: Alachua, Bradford, Columbia, Dixie, Gilchrist, Hamilton, Lafayette, Levy, Madison, Suwannee, Taylor, and Union.

*Information for all 18 counties in District Two will be available at each meeting.

Sincerely,

Greg Evens
District Two Secretary

Written comments will be received by the Department at the workshop or hearing and until October 31, 2015. Comments should be addressed to:

Mr. Greg Evans, FDOT District Two Secretary 1109 S. Marion Avenue, Mail Station 2000 Lake City, FL 32025-5874 (800) 749-2967 ext. 7800 Greg.Evans@dot.state.fl.us